
Phone: 01760 722797 

1 Jack Boddy Way 
Swaffham 
PE37 7HJ 

 
‘Friends of Plowright  
Patient Participation 

Group’ 

 

It’s not all business……. 

It is anticipated that the ‘Friends of  

Plowright  - Patient Participation Group’ 

could also become involved in: 

Creating various displays within the  

Practice waiting rooms 

By fund raising which helps with the  

provision of equipment and services, not 

provided by the NHS, for the benefit of the 

patients at the Plowright Surgery— ie coffee 

mornings, ongoing book sales. 

We would welcome any articles which can 

be included in future newsletters/

magazines—please email these to  

nwicb.plowright.medical@nhs.net using 

PPG as the subject. 

We hope that all interaction with the  

Practice should be a pleasure, we would 

appreciate your support in helping to  

ensure that this aim continues to be  

reality, acting as a conduit for good  

communication between the Practice and 

the community. 

PLOWRIGHT 

MEDICAL CENTRE 

PLOWRIGHT MEDICAL CENTRE 

North Pickenham Road 
Necton 
PE37 8EF 

E-mail: nwicb.plowright.medical@nhs.net 

www. plowrightmedicalcentre.co.uk 

 Phone: 01760 441344 

How to be involved…….. 

 



 

Please complete the form and hand 
into the reception desk at Swaffham 

or Necton 

Name:____________________________  

Address:___________________________ 

              ___________________________ 

              ___________________________ 

              ___________________________ 

Post Code:_________________________  

Telephone No: _____________________ 

Mobile No: ________________________ 

E-Mail Address: _____________________ 

Date of Birth: _______________________  

I would prefer to be contacted by: 

E-mail:                            Yes/No 

Mobile Text/SMS:          Yes/No 

Post::                              Yes/No 

      

 

  

 

How to be involved: ‘Friends of Plowright—Patient Participation Group’  

 

Activities of the ‘Friends of Plowright—
PPG’ 

Looking after the community by drawing  

attention to the strengths and weaknesses in 

the provision of healthcare in our local area. 

Caring for patients by arranging talks on 

health matters of interest to all sections of the 

community. 

Looking after the Practice by providing feed-

back to, and exchanging views with, the  

medical and non--medical partners and staff 

attached to the Practice, both at Swaffham 

and Necton. 

By helping the Practice to appreciate and  

understand what patients are thinking,  

including surveys and research to find out 

what matters to Patients. 

Clarify, where possible, the mixed messages 

issued by the media on changes to NHS  

provision and general healthcare in both the 

local and wider areas. 

 

 

Membership: 

All patients and staff of Plowright Medical 

Centre are eligible to join. We currently   

operate a virtual group where we  

communicate using e-mail, SMS and/or 

post. 

It costs nothing, but members have much 

to gain and/or contribute to the Practice. 

The membership shouldn't be too  

onerous, but is intended to help the  

ongoing communication between the  

Practice and you—its patient.. 

The Practice welcomes the views, ideas and 

comments from the members, as these are 

invaluable in helping us to improve the  

Sign Up Form 


